
 

 

March 10, 2021 
 

REVISED 
 
 
NDOT Project: 
NH-480-9(3) I-480 Bridges, 20 St – Missouri River; C.N. 22611 
 
Dear Citizen: 
 
Enclosed is updated project information regarding the transportation improvement project on Interstate 480 (I-480) in 
Douglas County. The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) will improve approximately 1.24 miles of I-480. 
The project will require short-term temporary closures along I-480 while work is completed. Detours will be provided for 
both local and interstate traffic. Additionally, short-term temporary pedestrian detours will be required while bridge work 
is completed.  
 
Hawkins Construction Company has been awarded the contract. Work is expected to begin in March 2021 and be 
complete by summer 2023 2021.  Below are new/updated project details. 
 

• Due to recent low parking volumes, a temporary parking lot will no longer be constructed. Any 
necessary additional parking will be absorbed at the City of Omaha parking garages P1, P5, P6 and P7. 
The contractor will coordinate with the City of Omaha prior to closing any parking lots to ensure that 
parking needs can be met. 

• The detour for the 17th Street on-ramp to westbound I-480 will utilize 17th Street, Cuming Street and 13th 
Street. 

• The 14th Street on-ramp to eastbound I-480 will be closed for approximately 15 days. The detour will 
utilize 14th Street and Douglas Street. 

 
Any questions or comments regarding this project should be submitted to Rich Zelensky, NDOT Highway Project 
Manager, (402) 935-5431, Cell (402) 290-7018, rich.zelensky@nebraska.gov. For further information, contact Marvin 
Lech, NDOT District 2 Construction Engineer, (402) 935-5402, marvin.lech@nebraska.gov.  Additional information 
regarding the project may also be found by visiting the NDOT website at http://dot.nebraska.gov/projects/future-projects/ 
and clicking on the “I-480 Bridges, 20 St – Missouri River” link. 
 
NDOT has worked to develop this project to minimize inconvenience and hardships. We are dedicated to improving 
Nebraska’s highway system and with your help we can achieve this goal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah R. Soula 
External Affairs Manager 
Nebraska Department of Transportation    
(402) 479-4871 
sarah.soula@nebraska.gov 

 


